### OASIS OF HOPE

Wishing our dear friends and supporters a Happy New Year!

#### **ACHIEVEMENTS**



This month marked a significant achievement as twelve members of our teenage class successfully transitioned to secondary schools. We extend our heartfelt appreciation to People Bridge and our supporters for providing startups, firmly believing in the transformative power of education at Clark and Vahle Education Center.





## PROGRAM UPDATES

## Saturday Bible Classes

The resumption of Saturday Bible classes after the end-year celebration has been met with enthusiasm from the children, who are eager to receive the word of God. Our commitment to serving and loving them remains unwavering.

# Community Library

A noteworthy development is the increased number of children benefiting from our community library. Our dedicated volunteers -Gaby, Tony, and Sam - have contributed significantly to creating an enjoyable and fun learning environment. Positive feedback from parents and the community further underscores the impact of this initiative.





They create a joyful learning environment, correcting children with love. Activities include movies, games, and storytelling, receiving positive feedback from parents and the community.

# Stories of Giving

school are just one example of the impact of our collective efforts within the community. Numerous such stories continue to unfold, illustrating the positive change we strive to bring about. Gratitude was expressed for

overcoming challenges to enroll in

The heartwarming stories of

from People Bridge and all contributors who made the secondary school transition possible for our teenagers.

the support

Acknowledgment of the continuous support from our community and a heartfelt thank you to everyone who has been a part of our journey.



#### • Please pray for Pauline, one of our volunteers, who recently gave birth

through cesarean section. Both she and

PRAYER REQUEST

- the baby are currently admitted to the hospital. Our dream of establishing a kindergarten at Clark and Vahle persists. Prayers are sought for
- financial provisions to realize this vision. We appreciate your ongoing support and

Kindergarten Chairs



May God bless each one of you abundantly.